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Declaring certain real property surplus to the City’s needs

Requesting authorization for the Director 

of General Services to offer a portion of 

Searcy Creek Parkway for sale via the 

public RFP process:

❑ Generally located on the west side of Searcy 

Creek between 210 HWY and NE 36th ST.

❑ Searcy Creek PKWY = 54 acres

❑ Portion of surplus property = 6.82 acres of 

vacant unimproved land

❑ A special election ballot held on April 5, 2022 

❑ Board of Parks and Recreation Commissioners 

determined no longer necessary or appropriate 

for park, parkway or boulevard use and was 

removed from the park system by a vote of the 

people per ordinance 220021
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QUESTIONS?


